

Woodrow Wilson High School PTA Commemorative Bricks Fundraising Program

Help support Woodrow by purchasing a commemorative brick! The Class of 2003 installed the first commemorative bricks and benches in our horseshoe to create a Woodrow "Walk of Pride" seating area. You can purchase a brick for a student, an alumni, your favorite teacher or your class. Orders are taken during the school year through the end of May. Installation will happen over the summer break.

<u>Pricing:</u> Current students can purchase a brick for \$45. Once a student has graduated the price of the bricks will increase to \$90. Keep in mind that this is a Fundraiser and there is a limited amount of space in our courtyard.

4"x 8" Engraved Brick with 3 lines, 16 characters per line: Student - \$45
Non-Student - \$90

* 10% discount for multiple bricks ordered by same family.

Contact name:	-
Phone number:	
email address :	-
Engraving is limited to16 characters per line including spaces, punctuation, l	etters, etc.
Line 1:	
Line 2:	

If you are buying more than one brick please use the back of this form. Once completed, please return this form with your check made out to the Woodrow Wilson PTA to the front office PTA collection box (address below). If you have any questions or need any further information, contact: woodrowptapres@gmail.com